Dear Sally and Council Members

Just a note to say a massive Thank You for the £1,000 grant awarded to Honley Business Association towards the cost for reviving the Honley Feast.

After months of planning the day itself was a complete success. I am not sure if many of the Councillors came but we did have Charles Greaves to award trophies and plaques that had been won during the day for 5 a side football, Best Go Kart and fastest Go Kart and we Thank him for his time. The whole day was aimed at family entertainment and we all felt we achieved our goals. There was around 3000 visitors and we sold over 700 programmes that included our thanks to HVPC at the front.

We also included your logo and thanks to our sponsors on the main banner on the stage. We are still at early stages of checking the costs etc however we think at this stage that we will have made around £4,000 to go towards our second stage of CCTV.

I have included a selection of photographs and a copy of the programme and once again want to thank HVPC for supporting Honley with our aims to keep the village thriving.

Your sincerely
June Mclean HBA Secretary